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August 28, 2025 
 
Town of Lysander 
Attn: Dina Falcone – Town Clerk 
82220 Loop Road 
Baldwinsville, NY 13027 
 
 
Via Email – townclerk@townoflysander.com 
 
Re: Angry Pig – Sewer Connection Request – 2935 Lamson Road 

 
 

Ms. Falcone, 
On behalf of my client, Pig Pen Catering Events, at the above referenced address we are looking to 
request a sewer district extension to encompass the existing building currently being used as a 
restaurant.   
 
The building has been in operation, and the owner is looking to abandon the existing septic system.  The 
sewer connection will be at the cost of the owner and is anticipated to be approximately 1,225 
Gallons/day flow rate.   
 
We have attached the Map, Plan and Report for the sewer extension and have copied the Town Engineer 
for their review.  
 
If you have any additional questions or comments, please give me a call at 315.486.0501.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael B. Lasell, P.E., LEED AP 
MBL Engineering, PLLC 

   
 
  CC: 
   Robert Wicks – Town Supervisor 
   Allen Yager, PE – Town Engineer 
   
  
  Attachments: 

1. Map, Plan, & Report for Sewer Extension 
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